
 PENNINGTON CONSERVATION DISTRICT BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

May 1st, 2025 

The regular meeting of the Pennington Conservation District Board of Supervisors​
was called to order by Chairperson Shawn Freeland, Thursday, May 1st at 1:00pm in the USDA 
Service Center located at 414 E Stumer Rd Ste #300 Rapid City, SD 57701 

Members present were Ken Steinken, Tiffany Knuppe, Del Maynard, Randy Volmer, and Shawn 
Freeland.​
Others present were: Paige Uher- NRCS, Eva Chase- District Manager 

Moved by Ken Steinken to approve the amended agenda. Second by Randy Volmer. Motion 
carried. 

Moved by Randy Volmer to approve the minutes. Second by Ken Steinken. Motion carried. 

No treasurer's report this month.  

OLD BUSINESS 

Moved by Del Maynard to schedule the 2025 Conference September 24, 2025 at the Ramkota 
Hotel. Second by Ken Steinken. Motion carried. 

NEW BUSINESS 

Moved by Del Maynard to modify district office hours to Tuesday-Friday, 8:00am-3:00pm. 
Second by Ken Steinken. Motion carried. 

Moved by Ken Steinken to purchase a printer and keyboard/mouse for a combined $260. 
Second by Del Maynard. Motion carried. 


